
Dear Sir or Ma'am, 
 
My name is Dr. David English and I am a registered voter in Oregon and live overseas in the Republic of 
Korea. I am writing you today to encourage you to pass the National Popular Vote bill. The electoral 
college is an antiquated system that does not follow the one person one vote principle of this country. It 
is my sincere hope that Oregon will join the compact to help build toward the 270 electoral votes 
needed to put the plan into action.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
David 
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